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HISTORY

1

• On May 31, 2018, through Ordinance 2018-05-31-040, City Council authorized a

contract award for three professional services contracts to provide civil engineering

support for the Storm Water Regional Master Plan Project.

• Three professional services contracts:

• Klotz Associates, Inc. dba RPS Infrastructure, Inc.

• Brown & Gay Engineers, Inc.

• Slay Engineering Company, Inc.

• The contract award was for a total amount not to exceed of $ 497,915.00.



SCOPE

2

The proposed contract amendments for the Storm Water Regional Master

Plan Phase III Project will authorize continued support of the City’s

development of:

o Preliminary drainage planning studies

o Preliminary planning designs

o Costs for projects

o Addressing drainage issues of streets, properties and structures throughout the City

Estimated Start

April 11, 2019

Estimated Completion

September 30, 2019



RECOMMENDATION

3

Staff recommends the approval of this ordinance authorizing amendments to the

contracts of the three professional services firms totaling an amount of $494,860.00

for Civil Engineering Design Services for the Storm Water Regional Master Plan

Phase III Project.
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